
Notice 

 

Registration on UTask-Web  
Using Smartphone 

 

Although a number of students use smartphones for registering 
courses, etc., it is difficult to verify whether all kind of smartphones 
work properly on UTask-Web.  
 
Thus, online registration using your smartphone could fail to be 
completed normally. 
 
To avoid such problems, you should log out of the system once after 
you finish your registration, then log in again and make sure to 
reconfirm that the courses entered appears on the screen. 
 
During the review period set below, confirming and correcting 
your course registration should be performed using a personal 
computer, if possible. If you have any inquiries relating to 
confirmation or correction of your registration, contact the 
PEAK/GPEAK Section, Academic Affairs Division (counter no.2) 
within the below period. Please note that changes cannot be 
accepted after the deadline. 
 
 
 
 

 
May 16(Thu.) 9:00a.m. ~ May 17(Fri.) 4:30p.m.   

      for confirmation/correction (Year 1) 
 

 


